
 

The Royal Orthopaedic Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham, B31 2AP 
Telephone:  0121 685 4000 

Monday, 08 February 2021 
 
Name: Karla Rogosic  
Email: <request-723513-cedb3cf9@whatdotheyknow.com> 
 
Dear Karla 
 
Freedom of Information Act Request: Our ref # 2335 
 
In reference to your FOI request:  
 

1. Who is the Trust's current supplier for their Electronic Patient Record?  
N/A - We do not have a Electronic Patient Record System  
 

2. What are the contract start and end dates for the Electronic Patient Record?  
N/A 

 
3. Do you have a digital system for Order Communications within the hospital? If so, could you please 

provide the name of the supplier? N 
N/A - We do not currently have an Electronic Patient Record System 

 
4. Do you use this Order Comms system for your hospital at night process?  

N/A 
 

5. When was the Order Comms solution implemented? 
N/A 

 
6. Is the Trust working on or have they achieved a HIMMS level to support clinical use of technology? 

If so, what level and when was it achieved/when will it be achieved?  
Currently evaluated at low on the Digital Maturity standard 

 
If you are unhappy with the Trust’s response you can appeal to: 
 

Jo Williams 
Chief Executive 
The Royal Orthopaedic NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters 
Bristol Road South 
Birmingham      B31 2AP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



If you then remain dissatisfied, you have the right under section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act to 
apply to the Information Commissioner to seek resolution to the matter.  
 
Further details can be found on the website: http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/ 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Simon Grainger-Lloyd 
Director of Corporate Affairs & Company Secretary 

http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/

